TELEPHONE (212) 685-1240



CABLE WATCHTOWER

EW:ESC December 22, 1978

Carl Olof Jonsson

Sweden

Dear Brother Jonsson:

We are writing to inform you that your letter of December 6, with enclosure, addressed to Brother A. D. Schroeder, has been safely received and has been passed to the Writing Department. We are not at the moment making any reply or comment on the points raised in your letter.

Please be assured of our best wishes.

Your brothers,

OF NEW YORK, INC.

EW = E.C. Chiffy,

Writ Dept.